
 

 
 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants (in participating areas)  

 National Service Office Staff (in participating areas) 

 National Headquarters Staff 

 Washington Headquarters Staff 

  

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: December 31, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: 2025 Camp Corral Registration Opens on January 15 

 

DAV’s longtime partner, Camp Corral, has announced that applications will open on January 15, 

2025. Camp Corral is a no-cost camp for children (ages 8–15) of wounded, disabled or fallen 

veterans. This year’s camps will take place in Arizona, California, Colorado, Florida, Georgia, 

Indiana, Illinois, Kansas, Kentucky, Michigan, North Carolina, New York, Oklahoma, South 

Carolina, Texas, Virginia, Washington and Wisconsin. Attached to this memo you will find a 

schedule that includes the dates and locations. Spaces fill quickly, so we encourage those interested 

to apply once registration opens.  

 

Over the last 11 years, departments and chapters who have supported Camp Corral through DAV’s 

Just B Kids scholarship have helped more than 6,800 children attend at no cost. In the coming 

weeks, you will receive further information on the Just B Kids program and procedures. In the 

meantime, you can learn more about the scholarship at justbkids.org.  

 

If you are interested in sending a child to Camp Corral, you can find additional information and 

eligibility requirements at campcorral.org. For any questions on the partnership, please contact 

partners@dav.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 

 

BAJ:ads 
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